
 

 

 

 

BROADBRIDGE HEATH JUNIOR FOOTBLL CLUB – CHILD 
WELFARE OFFICERS 

 

In keeping with today’s heightening of awareness and concern for the safety of Children 

who come into our care as organizers of youth football, Broadbridge Heath Junior Football 

Club are actively promoting ‘Best Practice’ for all our Coaching and Responsible 

Persons/volunteers. 

Each Manager or Coach is encouraged to undertake a recognized Youth Football Coaching 

Course, an Emergency First Aid Course, attend a Child Safeguarding Course and undergo a 

Police/CRB Check for clearance through the National Computer Criminal Records System. 

The Child Welfare Officer for Broadbridge Heath Junior Football Club is; Mr Andrew 

Malcolm. If anyone has any concerns over the treatment of any child associated with the 

Club, please speak to Andrew in person, or by phone on 07721 624297, or e-mail to: 

malcolm.andrew@outlook.com 

 

We should also remember to keep these matters in perspective with the knowledge that 

these occurrences are few and far between. But where our children are concerned, we 

should always air on the side of safety. 

We encourage Parents/Carers to attend the free Safeguarding Awareness for Parents and 

Carers | England Football Learning 
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